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April 03, 217 

 

Dear DreamWorks PDI: 

  I am a 3D character animator that is exited to be part your animation summer Internship. I am 

currently a sophomore pursuing a Bachelor of Science in Computer Animation at Ringling College.  

How to Train your Dragon and Kung Fu Panda are the movies that have influenced me the most to 

become an animator, and my wish is to create innovative films that entertain people, just like yours. 

Your company has always surprised me with the amount of detail that goes into your projects, and that 

is something I can learn from you. It is because of this that it would be a delight to be part of such a 

creative studio like DreamWorks. 

The computer animation program at Ringling has given me a solid foundation for my work 

ethic that makes me an ideal candidate for this position. I am comfortable at delivering weekly 

animations for productions, addressing critiques, and modeling scenes, props and characters for 

projects. I am very passionate about bringing my characters to life, so my goal will always be to create 

high quality animation. Working on academic projects, such as the one for my little doll in my demo 

reel, taught me that organization is the key to work fast in order to meet deadlines, and it is because of 

my organization skills that several problems were avoided during some areas of this project.   

Maya is the package that is the program most familiar to me, followed by Photoshop, Zbrush, 

and I know some basics for Softimage, but I can learn new techniques, and software packages very 

fast if needed. I am eager to contribute my enthusiasm and skills to DreamwWorks PDI and grow into 

the animation industry. 

I would really appreciate the opportunity to be considered for this internship; so you can take 

a look at my demo reel at www.nathaliehern.com.  In case that I meet your requirements or you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact me via email or phone. 

Sincerely, 

Nathalie Hernandez 

1130 Greensboro Ln mail Box,  

Sarasota, FL 34234	


